0CT 15 1982
Docket No. 50-2°9

Yankee Atomic Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. James A. Kay

Senfor Engineer - Licensing
25 Research Drive
Westborough, Massachusetts 21681
Gentlemen:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 170, our letter
dated August 11, 1982, requested an additfonal sum of $2,800 in
fees for your July 27, 1982 application for the Yankee Nuclear
Power Station. The $2,800 has not been recefved by us; there-
fore, it should be remitted to our office within 15 days after
your receipt of this letter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed byr.
Reba M. Dic=gs

Reba M. Diggs
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